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INSPECTOR GENERAL DE BUQUES Y CONSTRUCCION NAVAL,

MADRID, 7th February, 1933.

The Secretary,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
LONDON, E.C.3.

Dear Sir,

This Inspection General has received for
approval the freeboard computations for the steamers
s "RANMON ALONSO", "GALEA", "MANUCHU", “CRISTINA",
s "EA", "ERANDIO" and "FLORA".

‘These computatidns have been approved by this
Inspection General and the freeboards may now be: marked

on the vessels' sides.
- Yours etc.,

(8gd) ALFREDO GAL.

Lloyd's Register
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